
 
 

Air Quality Management Strategy in Calne 
 
The Environmental Protection team are just in the process of gathering together air quality 
data from 2011 which needs to be subject to bias adjustment and ratification. This should be 
completed in March. They are also looking to move one of the pollution monitoring stations 
to Calne to give us some real time data and the team should hear in the next few weeks 
whether the chosen site is feasible. 
 
A Detailed Assessment report will be written which needs to be submitted to DEFRA in April. 
This will conclude whether there is a need for an AQMA in Calne around Curzon St and New 
Road. If a need is identified, the area board will be formally consulted on its coverage and for 
formal adoption.  
 
It is hoped that someone from the Environmental Protection team will be able to attend the 
Calne Area Board meeting in February to provide an update on the issue.  
 


